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Our Father's Day celebrations were a wonderful
success, filled with joy and connection.
Although I was away attending a professional
development day, I heard glowing reports from
both children and staff about how special the
afternoon was. A heartfelt thank you to all the
dads who took time out of their day to visit
preschool—it truly meant a lot to us. We hope
you enjoyed the gifts made with love and had a
fantastic Father's Day surrounded by family.

We celebrated RU OK? Day in preschool with a
joyful burst of yellow, bubble blowing, face
painting, and singing, all while exploring ways
to help our friends feel happy and supported.
The day beautifully complemented our current
learning focus on empathy, as children
practiced recognising emotions and showing
kindness through play and conversation. It was
a heartwarming reminder of the importance of
checking in and caring for one another.

Term 4

Term 4 is almost here, and I’m so proud of how
far the Possums have come—it’s hard to
believe we’re heading into our final term
together! We’ve got a busy and exciting few
months ahead, filled with excursions, concerts,
and plenty of learning. It’s shaping up to be a
wonderful way to wrap up the year, and while I
feel a little sad knowing our time is coming to
an end, I’m overwhelmingly proud of each and
every one of them. Have a safe and relaxing
holiday!


